From: Joe Bonness Il

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 5:26 PM

To: SchumacherDan <DanSchumacher@colliergov.net>
Subject: Forest Lakes pavement

Dan | looked over the Forest Lake pavement there is a 60’ area that has shoved
and should be replaced for the lane width. This is close to entrance. The rest of
the area look good.

What would you like done?

Joe Bonness
Better Roads



